DIOCESE OF BUEA Tel: (+237)233324403 — Cell: (237) 677432810
P.O Box 64, Buea, Email: dioceseofbueal@gmail.com, bishop@bueadiocese.org

DB/B-B0OC-04/2025
January 20, 2025
To:

All Clergy,

Members of the Institutes of Consecrated life,
All Societies of Apostolic Life,

All lay Faithful,

Diocese of Buea.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,
RE: WORLD DAY OF CONSECRATED LIFE CELEBRATION IN THE DIOCESE OF BUEA

May God the Father and the Lord Jesus Christ, in communion with the Holy Spirit, give you grace
and peace.

In the context of the ongoing 75th anniversary celebration of the canonical erection of the
Diocese of Buea, the annual celebration of the World Day of Consecrated Life has been
scheduled for February 9, 2025 in the Diocese of Buea.

[ wish to thank you for the collection taken up for the consecrated life which is meant to support
the continuous formation of Religious and other activities of Religious in the Ecclesiastical
Province of Bamenda. Parishes that have not yet taken up this collection should ensure it is
taken up.

While counting on your usual collaboration, I look forward to seeing you all on Sunday,
February 9, 2025 at the Divine Mercy Co-Cathedral, for the Celebration of the World day of
consecrated life.

Yours in His service, j—m } ! m
+Michael Miabesue Bibi,

Bishop of Buea.
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